
                                                                                                                                                 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

26th  July 2024 

 

BSE Limited 

Listing Department 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai 400 001 

Scrip Code: 532432 

 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 

Exchange Plaza, C-1 Block G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra East, Mumbai- 400051 

Scrip Code: UNITDSPR 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub:  Disclosure pursuant to regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

In relation to a news item in section of media pertaining to the Company, we are issuing the attached 

media statement. 

 

This is for your information and records. 

 

Thank you, 

 

For United Spirits Limited   

 

 

 

Mital Sanghvi 

Company Secretary 

 

Encl: as above  

http://www.diageoindia.com/
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MEDIA STATEMENT 

 

This is to bring to your attention that a prominent news wire has published an article on 25 July 2024 

titled, ‘Diageo India's CEO summoned by Delhi city police in liquor payments case’ which is grossly 

misleading as it distorts facts pertaining to a routine information and fact-finding exercise being 

carried out by government authorities. We have received a notice that we believe may have been sent 

to other manufacturers as well. Such notices from regulatory authorities requesting information are 

usually addressed to the company head - this is a routine process. This notice requires information to 

be submitted by a representative for the company, pertaining to its operations between the period of 

2017 and 2020, and not specifically from the Chief Executive Officer. We are cooperating with the 

authorities as we have always done. Diageo India has always maintained the highest standards of 

regulatory compliance and the headline & article suggesting any kind of culpability is irresponsible 

reportage. 
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